DEC 2021

ADDITIONAL UPDATE: SAFETY RECALL Y/9 -
vorer. 2021 WL & 2022 WS - ORC DTC/WARNING LAMP

,4{ Your Service

Safety Recall Y79 - ORC DTC/Warning Lamp, reopen recall on specific VINs on Dec. 7, 2021

Additional Safety Recall Y79 VINs have been identified that will require the recall to be reopened. The remedy
repair service date for these vehicles was reported on or before Nov. 18, 2021. Dealers should review their
Open Inventory Service Actions and VIN VIPs for the recall being open. A duplicate recall claim will need to be
submitted once the recall repair is completed using LOP 18-Y7-91-82, Inspect and reprogram ORC module.

Thank you,
Mopar
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